
FOR A PUBLIC MEETING!
JOIN US

LEARN MORE ABOUT DRINKING WATER IN: FULLER ACRES AND ATHAL COMMUNITIES 
DAVID HEAD CENTER  |  10300 SAN DIEGO STREET  |  LAMONT, CALIFORNIA 93241 

MARCH 15, 2023 AT 6:00 PM

For more information, please visit the SAFER Website: https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/safer/

WHAT THIS MEANS TO YOU
The State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) invites you to participate in a formal public meeting to learn 
about the process to combine Athal Mutual Water Company and Fuller Acres Mutual Water Company with Lamont Public 
Utility District through consolidation, and the designation of Athal Mutual Water Company as a public water system in need 
of an administrator.

Fuller Acres Mutual Water Company and Athal Mutual Water Company have been out of compliance with California drinking 
water standards for 1,2,3-trichloropropane since May 2018. At this workshop, you will have the opportunity to ask questions 
and provide feedback on a variety of topics.

This meeting is part of the Safe and Affordable Funding for Equity and Resilience (SAFER) program. The SAFER program was 
designed to ensure Californians who lack safe and affordable drinking water receive it as quickly as possible. The SAFER 
program is helping water systems achieve this goal through a set of tools, funding sources, and regulatory authorities.

HAVE QUESTIONS?
Please contact Reyna Rodriguez at 1.559.447.3485 or at Reyna.Rodriguez@waterboards.ca.gov.

This meeting will be held in English with Spanish language interpretation. If you would like to request interpretation 
services in Punjabi or in another language, please contact Marina Pérez at SAFER@waterboards.ca.gov or call 1.916.322.4265 
by March 1, 2023.
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